Proposed Boardwalk — French Harbour
Wednesday 1st March

from 16:00 - 18:00 at the Top of French Harbour Slipway

There is a harbourside path which provides a route for walking and cycling around
most of the harbour which links to walking and cycling routes to the west and to
Havre des Pas. There are two gaps in this route at the English and French Harbours
which creates risks for people trying to cross there. The Department for
Infrastructure (Dfl) are working on schemes to provide new paths in those locations
to close off the gaps. Dfl have firm plans to build a 1.8m pavement / cycleway behind
the English Harbour wall in 2017. This work will take place wholly within the
carriageway and can be carried out without the requirement of planning consent.

The road and pavement width around the French Harbour is not as wide as that
around the English Harbour and we are unable to construct a pavement on the
roadside by the harbour wall. Dfl are therefore proposing a boardwalk which is felt to
have the minimum impact to the heritage wall. The boardwalk will span over the
harbour wall and will be supported off columns on the slipway. The columns would be
placed so that vehicles can still park on the slipway.

Dfl are holding a public drop-in session and would welcome your feedback on the
proposals. Analysis of the feedback will help inform the planning application.

Where: Top of French Harbour Slipway
When: March 15t2017
Time: 16:00-18:00

We hope you will be able to drop in sometime during the session to learn about the
problems and proposals and provide us with feedback. If you are unable to make it,
the information will be on gov.je after the drop-in session for feedback for the rest of
that week.



